
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS – September 8 

Day 6 

 

SCHOOL PICTURE DAY IS SEPTEMBER 21 ! 

 

If you’re planning on attending this Friday’s football game against Downingtown West, please 

note that there are no cash sales at the gate. You must pre-purchase your ticket online or 

through the Hometown Fan App. If you do not pre-purchase a ticket, you will need a debit or 

credit card in order to purchase a ticket. This may take some time and you may miss a portion 

of the game. 

Future Business Leaders of America club will hold its first meeting on Thursday, September 14th 

right after school in room F115. A lot of information will be given at this meeting about how to 

become a member and this year’s FBLA activities. If you have questions, please email Mrs. 

Michael at cmichael@neshaminy.org 

The Future Medical Professionals Club will have its first meeting of the year on Thursday 

September 14th. If you are interested in entering the medical field after high school, come 

check us out! We'll discuss meeting themes as well as plans and goals for the upcoming club 

year. The Future Medical Professionals Club is open to any student who wishes to attend and 

will continue meeting the third Thursday of each month beginning in October. Join us Thursday 

September 14th at 2:30 in F219. See Ms. Mandel with any questions. 

The first Game Club meeting will be Wednesday September 20th right after school in Room 

G125.  Game Club ends at 4:00.  There are after school activity buses, or you can have a 

parent pick you up by the flagpole.  You will need to sign up on the Neshaminy High School’s 

Web page.  Click on the Activities tab and register on the Family ID tab.  If you have any 

questions, please see Mrs. Kornicki or Mrs. Mormello. 

Book Club is back and looking for officers for the 2023-2024 school year! If you are interested 

in running for a position, check the NHS Book Club website for a description of each position. 

Please email Ms. Patent at cpatent@neshaminy.org with a short blurb about your interest and 

ideas by Monday, 9/18, in order to be considered.  

Homecoming Dance is Saturday, September 30.  Ticket sales for Seniors Only will be in the HUB 

before and after school on Wednesday, September 13, and for all other grades at the same 

time and place on September 14.  A limit of 700 tickets can be sold for this event.  Permission 

forms are on the Neshaminy website and must be turned in at the time of Ticket Purchase. 
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